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Request for Proposal 

The United Nations Development Programme (UNDP), on behalf of the United Nations 

Office on Drugs and Crime (UNODC) in Nigeria invites proposals from qualified firms for the 

conduct of a national drug use survey. 

The details of the Request of Proposal can be found on http://procurement-

notices.undp.org/view_notice.cfm?notice_id=22609 with the heading: 

‘Request for Proposal-National Drug Survey’ 

All bids must be submitted in the format specified on the RFP document and clearly 

marked: 

“Request for Proposal-National Drug Survey” 

All sealed bids must be received at the UNDP address specified in the RFP 

document latest by 5:00 pm, 19th June 2015. 
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